Begin forwarded message:

From: John Fraser <jfraser@mediacouncil.ca>
Date: October 26, 2016 at 12:08:42 PM PDT
Subject: RE: Kuntz

To: "Ted J. Kuntz" <tedjkuntz@gmail.com>
Cc: Pat Perkel <pperkel@mediacouncil.ca>

Dear Mr. Kuntz,

Pat Perkel passed along your request for an appeal to the recent National NewsMedia Council decision
not to proceed any further with your complaint. As president and CEO of the NNC, | have accordingly
considered your request seriously but must tell you | agree with what Ms Perkel wrote you. |

see no valid reason, from the mandated NNC perspective, to pursue this matter further.

| understand that will be a disappointing response.

Yours truly,

John Fraser

John Fraser | President & CEO | Président Directeur-Général
37 Front Street East. Suite 200 | Toronto | Ontario M5E 1B3 | 416.340.1981 x1
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